
From: bard41@aol.com <bard41@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 9:52 PM 
To: Mayor 
Subject: composting 
 
Dear Mayor Hochvert, 
 
I understand that the Conservation Advisory Council's recommendation to pick up food scraps at people's 
homes is under consideration by the Board. I'd like to encourage passage of this recommendation. 
 
I've been glad that Scarsdale has been behind composting, but having to deliver the compost bags to the 
Recycling Station makes it a challenge. I'm doing it now, but it will be more of a challenge as winter sets 
in. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this. 
 
Rita Kashner 
41 Brite Ave 
Scarsdale 

 


